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Mrs Neophitou’s News 

Be Respectful 
 

This week we have been focussing on the 
school rule ‘Be Respectful’. In my assembly we 
read the story ‘All Are Welcome’ by Alexandra 
Penfold which is a celebration of cultural 
diversity and belonging. 

 
We thought of ways we can be respectful such 
as: 
-understanding British Values 
-being kind to ourselves and others 
-respecting each other and our environment 
-showing good manners 
-listening to each other 

Weekly Attendance 

Week Beginning 30/9/2024 

Nursery Rosen – 86.7%  

Reception Donaldson – 89.4% 

Y1 Butterworth – 97.9% 

Y2 Thomas – 98.4%  

Y3 Mackesy – 100%  

Y4 Dahl – 99.6% 

Y5 Dickens – 96.7% 

Y6 Shan – 98.0% 

 

 

 

Article of the Week 

 

 

    

 
  

This week the children have been learning 

that children and young people have the 

right to education no matter who they 

are: regardless of race, gender, disability 

or if they are a refugee. 

REMINDER 

Please don’t forget to come to our 25th Anniversary Celebration Assembly 

 on Tuesday 8th October at 9am in the Main Hall! 
 



 

       SUPERSTAR LEARNERS OF THE WEEK      

These children have impressed their teachers this week with their dedication and 

super attitude to their learning! 

Nursery- 
(Rosen) 

Foozi- for trying very hard with everything! 

Reception 
(Donaldson)- 

Sahara- for being a star in everything she does! 

Year 1 
(Butterworth)- 

Ibrahim- for finding his big voice! 

Year 2 
(Thomas)- 

Alina- for amazing map work in Topic! 

Year 3  
(Mackesy)- 

Adiba- for writing an independent adventure story! 

Year 4  
(Dahl)- 

Muaaz- for excellent maths skills! 

Year 5  
(Dickens)- 

Zakia- for fantastic subtraction work in maths! 

Year 6 
(Shan)- 

Sofina- for super writing and maths work this week! 

 

 
 

WELL DONE SUPERSTARS WE ARE PROUD OF YOU! 

BELIEVE    ACHIEVE    SUCCEEED  

  


